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May 14, 2021

Dear Members of our Rochester City School District Community,

Thank you for supporting Rochester children and families, especially during these challenging
times. To provide additional support to our scholars, the RCSD will be receiving funds from the
Federal American Rescue Plan Act. These one-time stimulus funds are intended to provide
assistance and supports to help mitigate learning loss as more students begin to return to
in-person learning in the summer and fall.

It is important to us that we that we receive community input on how these dollars are
allocated. I would like to invite our students, families, staff, and community members to join us
at one of our virtual public meetings.  We need your voice to help us determine how these
funds will be prioritized. This is an opportunity to transform the public education landscape in
Rochester.

We look forward to connecting and hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Lesli C. Myers-Small
Superintendent of Schools
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